
Tel. No. ABBEY 3 AIR MINISTRY, 

KING CHARLES STREET, 

WHITEHALL, S.W.I. 

EXT 

P.R.l/CHB 7th October, 1941 

Dear £*,(*< -

I attach notes relating to the 
Newsreel of the POUR GANNON HURRICANE. 

It would be much appreciated if 
acknowledgment is made in the commentary 
both to the Air ] ministry and Ministry of 
Aircraft Production. This is very 
desirable not only on account of future 
facilities -which will probably be arranged 
by these Ministries jointly, but also 
because this Newsreel will be shown in 
Factories and at Royal Air Force Stations. 

Yours 

Flight Lieutenant 
for Wing Commander. 

T. Cummins, Esq., 
British Paramount News 

School Road, 
London, N.W.10. 


